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Dear parents and carers, 

I hope you had a restful and relaxing summer holidays. We are looking forward to welcoming many of the children 

back tomorrow morning! 

As it is the start of a new academic year, please see below some reminders about timings and school uniform. 

Start and end of day timings  

The main gates will open at 8:40am every day. The gates close promptly at 8:50am, as this is the start of 

registration and an introduction to the learning for that day. school day finishes at 3.10pm. The gates will open for 

you to collect your child at 3.05pm. Please collect Nursery, year 1 and year 2 children from their classroom doors; 

Reception children will continue to be collected from the playground. 

Uniform  

Please ensure that children wear correct school uniform each day. A summary of our school uniform can be found 

on our website at: https://www.sandringham.kite.academy/parents/uniform/  

Children will be wearing school uniform on Thursday and Friday this week. From next week, children will wear 

school uniform four days a week and their PE kit on their allocated PE day. PE days will be confirmed in a separate 

communication later in the week. 

If you do have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher in the first 

instance. 

Kind regards, 

 

Timothy Lodge 

Head Teacher 
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